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Hi,
My family is now aware that they're planning to put in a car lot/sales location in our
neighbourhood. I just want to state my lack of support for this if that helps contribute to any
decisions. I'm not able to make it to the council meeting regarding this.
Our neighbourhood needs restaurants/cafes nearby and additionally would be better used for
some more housing if necessary. Not a car sales lot on the corner/entrance of our
neighbourhood I drive in at everyday. My family and neighbours I've talked to thinks this is a
very poor idea.
I hope my comments get taken into consideration.
Thank you,

Joel Winsor



